
Please join us …

On March 27, we will celebrate Commitment Sunday when Bishop Kevin Robertson will visit for the official
grand opening of our renewed church.  Commitment Sunday is also when we hope to have all Strong Roots,
New Season pledge cards returned and a ‘final’ tally made of the funds raised.  (That said, we will continue to
gratefully accept any pledges made even after that date!)

Commitment Sunday is more than just the crossing of the finish line for our Strong Roots, New Season
campaign. It is a celebration of our St. Aidan’s community - what we are and who we are.  It is a special time
when we will gather to renew our commitment – our time, our talents and our funds – to the work and ministries
that will continue to make St. Aidan’s so vital for years to come.

Our church and our community are blessed in so many ways, and Commitment Sunday gives us the
opportunity to celebrate those blessings in the presence of God and of each other.  We hope you’ll be there!

To learn more about how to support our campaign, visit us at www.strongrootsnewseason.com, or at:

http://www.strongrootsnewseason.com
https://www.instagram.com/staidansinthebeach/
https://www.facebook.com/staidansinthebeach/
https://www.strongrootsnewseason.com/

